
SB 1089: Testimony in SUPPORT
To Senate Committee on Rules

Dear Chair Lieber, Vice Chair Knopp, and Members of the Committee:

The people of Oregon have spoken by making access to health care a constitutional right. 
Support for SB 1089 will put Oregon on the path to achieving the goal of health care equity by 
2030. Establishing a Universal Health Plan Governance Board that will present a Universal 
Health Plan to the Legislative Assembly and the Governor is an essential step down that path.

I urge you to vote YES on SB 1089 and support the provision of high quality, affordable health 
care for all Oregonians.

Sincerely,

John Detweiler

Deschutes County


